
1

AH Committee

From: Essence Yuen-silva <essenceyuen.silva@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 12:12 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes)(Independent Development of 

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) sub(3)
Attachments: Classic Letter 2.pdf

 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 



Essence Yuen-Silva 
Contact info: 

essenceyuensilva@yahoo.com 

August 29, 2019 

Chair Tasha Kama - Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kaulana O Maui Building, Eight Floor 
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

RE: Support Makila Farms! 

Aloha Chair Tasha Kama, 

	 I am writing you this support letter in regards to Makila Farms Workforce 
Housing development project. I am supporting this project because I believe that Makila 
Farms is a great opportunity for hard working and local residents of  Maui. It provides us 
the motivation we need in order to continue our life here. Maui is considered our home, it 
is a place we were born and raised but with all the difficulties such as low pay and high 
cost of  living we tend to see ourselves moving in order to better support ourselves and our 
families. With the development of  this project and all that it offers, I know that this will be 
an amazing start for not just myself  but many other people as well.  

	 I’ve also been following up on all of  the updates that they have posted to their 
website. Each update address all of  the questions and concerns about the project and 
gives a detailed report on what they will be doing and how each “problem” has been 
fixed. That to me just shows the incredible amount of  dedication they’ve been putting 
into this project. It also shows just how much this project isn’t just something they want to 
profit from but something that they want to better the community with. All in all those are 
the most important reasons I support this project and I hope that we will be given the 
same opportunity to live in such a beautiful area as ever else who currently resides there. 

Mahalo Nui Loa


